
WHEN REPLYING PLEASE ftEFEf? TO

FILE NO. U-2-35-U1

D E P A R T M E N T  O F  M IN E S  A N D  P E T R O L E U M  R E S O U R C E S

Union Oil Company of Canada Limited, 
335 - 8th Avenue, S.W.,
Calgary, Alberta.
T2P 2K6

Attention: Mr. D. S. Paxman.

Dear Sir:

With reference to your letter of March 28, 1974 this will
advise that approval to inject water into the well in d-69-F/94-A-16 
is hereby given effective March 1st. 1974.

We must point out that an approval from our Charlie Lake
Field office relates solely to the physical conversion of a well and 
that approval for the injection of water into a well must be ob­
tained from Victoria prior to injection commencing. We would be 
grateful if you would ensure that all your staff involved are made 
aware of and adhere to this procedure in future.

April 19, 1974

Re: Crush Unit No. 1 - Waterflood modifications

Yours truly

A. J. Dingley, 
Chief Engineer
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